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New Jersey is facing a severe affordable housing shortage, with major deficits in rental units for low-income 
residents. To address the crisis, the State Legislature has passed Bill A4, aiming to reform the affordable 
housing process. Shareholder and Co-chair of the Land Use team, Donna M. Jennings and Anthony J. Zarillo 
III, Associate on the Land Use team at Wilentz, Goldman & Spitzer, P.A., discuss The Fourth Round of 
affordable housing obligations which will bring significant changes for municipalities statewide. 
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